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Hello,  

 

I’ve owned class 4, ATVs for 10+ years. I only use mine at the beautiful Oregon Sand 

dunes a few times a year. As a working blue collar guy I wish I could go more but I 

have to put food on the table and it’s even more difficult in this day and age. To have 

access to drive mine on public roads would greatly encourage me to keep mine and 

purchase more of them down the road. This would increase sales of those vehicles in 

the state which turns into taxes to be used for public roadways and overall and a 

positive impact on the economy. When it comes to safely I strongly support all motor 

vehicles, including class 4 atvs to be equipped with the correct and approved safety 

and signaling devices to ensure they can be driven safely on the road. Thank you.  


